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Thank you for your letter of February 2, requesting that the National Association of State Boards of Education
make the issue of children’s health and exposure to wireless radiation in educational settings an immediate
priority for 2015.

NASBE is a membership organization, and each year, our members set the agenda for the educational issues we
will emphasize. Your proposal will need to be considered by the Public Education Positions (PEP) Committee,
which will meet this summer. Then, if it is recommended for consideration by the Delegate Assembly, it will be
voted on in October.

| will at your request forward your letter to the chair of our PEP Committee. The Committee will contact you
directly should they need additional information.

Thank you again.

Kristen J. Amundson
Executive Director

cc: Chair, Public Education Positions Committee
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